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After their 3 Days seminar, 14 members of CARP-Benin conducted series of service for peace at the 

Abomey-Calavi Campus on January 10, 2018. They cleaned the campus including the area around the 

rectorate, bus stops, public squares and restaurants. 

 

Through this activity, CARP members have had a great impact on university officials. This activity 

influenced a good number of students who will very soon participate at one-day and seven-day Divine 

Principle seminars. 

 

 


